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 Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                          

RSHE Meeting 
 
Thank you to those parents who ‘attended’ Mrs Boyer’s session on Teams this week, for those who wanted to 
find out a little more about how our PSHE Scheme, Jigsaw, supports the teaching of our Relationships, Health 
and Sex Education curriculum. If any of you were unable to attend and would like more information please do 
contact Mrs Boyer by emailing PSHE@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk  
 
At the meeting we were asked if we could recommend any books to share with children linked to the topic 
‘Changing Me’. Thank you to those parents who have shared some titles with us. Here is a selection, for your 
information.  
 
‘Let’s Talk about the Birds and the Bees’ by Molly Potter 
‘What’s happening to Me?’ (Girls or Boys Edition) published by Usbourne Books 
‘The Boys’ Guide to Growing Up’ by Phil Wilkinson 

‘Let’s Talk About Where Babies Come From’ by Robie H. Harris 
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Be the best you can be, every day 

 

 
 

 

Comic Relief – 19th March 2021 

 
Thank you to everyone for your contributions - we 
collected £278.00. Everyone very much enjoyed dressing 
up – perhaps some a little more than they should have 
done! Mrs Mitchell had a particularly good day as Harry in 
Nightingales took over teaching the class during the 

morning. Well done Harry! 
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Reminder from FONDS 
 
Class Logo competition now live! Please purchase your entry voucher at www.pta-events.co.uk/fonds  
All designs can be emailed to fonds@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk by Sunday 18th April. 
We can’t wait to see all the wonderful designs. 

Team FONDS 

 
 
Ava’s Fundraising Challenge 

 

 

 

 

Surrey Arts Offer 
 
Please see the letter which accompanies this 

Newsletter for further information. 

Ava is currently growing her hair for The Little Princess Trust 
so she can donate it to children suffering with cancer.  She 
has a Just Giving page set up and is hoping to chop it at the 
end of April.  If you would like to support Ava please follow 
the link to her page. Thank you. 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/avalampard 
 
  

Dates for the Diary 
Monday 19th April Children return to school 
Tuesday 27th April and Thursday 29th April - Parent Teacher Consultations 
Monday 3rd May – Bank Holiday 
Thursday 27th May – Break up for half term 
Friday 28th May – INSET Day 
Monday 7th June – Children return to school 
Tuesday 20th July – End of summer term 

Wednesday 21st July – INSET Day 

We come to the end of what has been an unusual and at times challenging term – well done 
everybody! Thank you to you all for your continuing support  We wish you a safe and relaxing 
Easter break and look forward to seeing you all again on 19th April. 
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